
GRAND OPENING FOR 125 FIFTY RESTAURANT 

 
Shown above from left to right is: Chef Ashley Nickell, Councilman James Presutti, Town of Newburgh Deputy 

Supervisor Scott Manley, Councilwoman Elizabeth Greene, Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio, 

Councilman Paul Ruggiero, Patricia Medici, and Restaurant Owner Paul Segnit. 

 

On June 9, 2018, Town of Newburgh Supervisor Gil Piaquadio and Town Board Members 

attended the grand opening for the 125 Fifty Restaurant.  Located at 151 North Plank Road, the 

125 Fifty Restaurant serves a variety of delicious, homemade pub food and full dinners with the 

option of indoor and outdoor dining. 

   

Supervisor Piaquadio stated, “I am glad to see another outstanding restaurant located in the Town.” 
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